
 

 
 

Montgomery County Board of Education 
Montgomery County Collaboration Board 

October 19, 2015 
7:00–8:30 p.m. 

CESC Auditorium 
 

 
 
OUTCOMES 
By the end of this meeting, participants will have: 

• reviewed the history, purpose, and goals of the Montgomery County Collaboration Board; 
• gained insight from students’ perspectives; 
• shared views of essential career readiness skills; and 
• discussed strategies and recommendations to strengthen future collaboration 
 
 

AGENDA 
 

ITEM LEADER TIME 
 
Welcome and Introductions 
 

Mrs. Patricia O’Neill, President 
Board of Education 7:00–7:10 

 
History/Purpose/Goals 
 

Mr. Joe Kessler, Managing Partner 
Next-Stage Development 

 
Mr. Harold Redden, Vice President 

Fitzgerald Auto Malls 

7:10–7:20 

 
Student Perspectives 
 

 
Students 

 
7:20–7:35 

 
Small Group Discussions 
 

All 7:35–8:25 

 
Closing Remarks 
 

Mr. Larry A. Bowers 
Interim Superintendent of Schools 8:25–8:30 
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